
Transition 

The transition process to support our Y6 children 
in preparing to move to secondary school has 

started early. The school nurses have been in to 
school to share a presentation and to listen to any 

worries or concerns the children may have by 
providing opportunities for one-to-one               

consultations.  

CompassGo provided a workshop earlier in the 
year and will deliver a transition assembly for all 

children during the summer term.  

 

 

 
 

Social media 
Please like and share our  

social media to keep up to date 

Parent consultations 

It was lovely to see the parents and carers, who dropped 
in to discuss their child’s report. A further parent’s evening 

will be held during the summer term.  

Save the date! 

Due to the parking issues in the local area, we have     
decided to hold Sports Days at King George V stadium 

this year.  

Reception and KS1 Sports Day will be the morning of 
Wednesday 5th June and KS2 Sports Day will be the 

morning of Thursday 6th June. Parents will be welcome to 
come and spectate on both dates.  

Personal development 

The Alzheimer’s Society delivered an assembly to KS1 
and 2 which helped the children to develop their           

understanding of dementia and how to communicate and 
support people who suffer. 

Children in Reception visited Humberston House Care 
Home where they met some of the residents while      

completing an Easter Egg Hunt and had a colouring    
competition. Great fun was had by all! 

CompassGo support 

CompassGo delivered an assembly to all of Key 
Stage 2 on the importance of sleep; how a lack of 
it can affect both your mental and physical health 

and why a good sleep routine is so important.  

Ask your child about the important messages they 
learnt during the assembly. 

Sporting experiences 

It’s been a busy month for sport at Cloverfields. 
Lions class and Whales class took part in a dance 
festival; some children from KS1 have participated 
in a cricket festival, Y3/4 girls have taken part in a 
football experience and children from KS2 have 

competed in a Tag Rugby tournament.  

As always, we’ve been incredibly proud of the 
sportsmanship demonstrated by the children.  

Clubs 

Next term, a variety of after school clubs will be on 
offer including Football for KS1 and KS2,          

Gardening for Y3, Y4 and Y5, Games for KS2 and 
Computing for KS1.  

The Creation Station will continue to provide a 
craft based after school club for children on a    

Friday. 

Reserve your child’s place on the My Child At 
School App. 

Reminder 

School re-opens to the children on Monday 15th April. We 
look forward to seeing you then!  

 

 


